
 

April 22, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Chair Rosa DeLauro  The Honorable Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the City of Detroit’s Joe Louis Greenway West Chicago Connector 

Project in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Detroit, 

located at 2 Woodward Ave Suite 1126 Detroit, MI 48226.  

The funding would be used for the construction of non-motorized facilities along West Chicago, 

Cloverlawn Avenue, and Oakman Boulevard, for approximately one quarter of a mile. Included 

in the construction are ADA features, improved lighting, and Wi-Fi infrastructure. This 

connection will increase safety for non-motorized users, generate economic activity, remove 

blight, and increase mobility for the immediate underserved population.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rashida Tlaib 

Member of Congress 


